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2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Years 1 and 2 have been focusing on the Great fire of London and the Naughty Bus (Mercury and 
Venus class only) in English. They will be catching the bus to the Tower of London, walking 
across to see Pudding Lane and the Monument and returning to school by bus.  

• Planet Earth class will be travelling on Thursday, 8th December 2022 

• Mercury & Venus classes will be travelling on Friday, 9th December 2022 

Lunch is not required for this trip, as children will be returning back to school in time for lunch. 

All pupils are expected to be in their full school uniform, wearing suitable shoes and a jacket or 
coat. 

Please return the below permission slip to your child’s class teacher or the school office staff. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Abrahams/Miss. Hall/Miss. Burnett 

KS1 teachers  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
KS1: Naughty Bus trip in London 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ in 

___________ class to travel by bus in London (Pudding Lane & Monument) on: 

• Thursday, 8th December for Planet Earth class  

• Friday, 9th December for Mercury and Venus classes. 

Parent/carer signature: __________________________________________  

Date: ______/________/2022 
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